
April 20, 2021

NOTICE OF 4K RIBBON CUTTING EVENT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the School District of Altoona Board of Education
will participate in a 4K Ribbon Cutting Celebration on Wednesday, April 21, 2021 at 3:45 pm
at the School District of Altoona Early Education Center, 754 Bartlett Avenue. A quorum of the
Board may be present. No Board business will take place.


